
Ishimoto Bio-Chemical Laboratory Co., Ltd. 
1-1-20, Imaichi, Asahi-ku, Osaka-shi, Osaka, JAPAN 535-0011 

Phone +81-6-6951-4668 
 

March 2020 

Dear customer, 
  

 

Announcement of Change of President 

 
 

Thank you for always favoring MICAL products. 

Ishimoto Bio-Chemical Laboratory Co., Ltd. is pleased to announce that Michiya 

Ishimoto, Representative Director and President, has retired on March 31, 2020, 

and Kokuyo Kawato will be appointed President and Representative Director on 

April 1, 2020. 

As a result, the head office will be relocated from Osaka City, Osaka Prefecture 

to Ikoma City, Nara Prefecture on April 1, 2020. 

Ishimoto Bio-Chemical Laboratory Co., Ltd., founded in 1923, will continue to sell 

GMP quality products. 

We look forward to your continued patronage in the future. 

 

Ishimoto Bio-Chemical Laboratory Co., Ltd. 

President 河東 國揚 
Kokuyo Kawato 

New address 784-14 Tawaraguchi-cho, Ikoma City, Nara Prefecture, 
630-0243 

New TEL / FAX 0743-75-6862 

E-mail info@mical-ishimoto.com 

Business start date April 1, 2020 

 

 

Sincerely, 


